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The Division of Gaming is establishing a panel of division staff and industry 
representatives to review and recommend suggested changes to the Internal 
Control Minimum Procedures. 
 
The review panel will consist of investigators and auditors from the Division of 
Gaming and three industry representatives (one from each city). The industry 
representatives we be selected through a nomination and election process. The 
Division�s Audit Section is accepting nominations for potential industry 
representatives until Friday, September 16, 1994. Ballots will then be mailed to 
each licensed casino to select a representative for the casino�s respective city. All 
ballots must be received at by the Audit Section by Friday, September 30, 1994. 
 
Nominees should have a good working knowledge of the internal control 
minimum procedures. The revision process is expected to last approximately six 
months, with the panel convening every two weeks for four hours. The time 
commitment for industry panel members will include additional time spent with 
city committees discussing any changes that should be submitted to the panel. In 
other words, the industry panel member should be a �city� advocate, possibly 
holding additional meetings with city committees to screen and review 
suggested revisions before taking the suggestions to the panel. The first meeting 
will take place sometime in October at a central location, with subsequent 
meetings rotated between cities.  
 
Nominations can be submitted directly to the Audit Section to the attention of 
Charissa Hammer, Ron Kammerzell or Georgine Zalesky at:  
 
 Division of Gaming      
 Audit Section      
 720 S. Colorado Blvd., Suite 540-S 
 Denver, CO 80222 
 (303) 757-7555 Ext. 338, 337, or 315 
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